Reopening!

August 3

The Hopewell Public Library is pleased to welcome patrons back! The NJ Governor’s Executive Order
allows a maximum of 25% indoor capacity, allowing us to open our doors for modified schedule and
services.

Starting August 3, the library will be open three days a week by appointment for computer usage and
browsing the collection during modified hours. Curbside pickup service will continue to be available
for contactless service.

WHAT ARE THE LIBRARY’S HOURS?
We will be open for browsing appointments and for computer appointments on
Tuesday and Thursdays, 12:00 PM to 4:00 PM

Saturdays, 12n to 2PM
Curbside pickup will also be available during these hours.

HOW DO I MAKE AN APPOINTMENT?

You can schedule a 30-minute appointment to browse the collection and a 1-hour appointment to use a
library computer or reserve a place to use your own computer. Browsing of books will be in a
controlled space with a limited number of openings.

Call 609-466-1625 or email us at hpl@redlibrary.org

WHAT LIBRARY SERVICES ARE AVAILABLE RIGHT NOW?
Community members will have access to all of the library’s books, movies, and audiobooks. You may
also use the copy machine and the fax machine and there will be access to catalog computers.

GUIDELINES FOR KEEPING THE LIBRARY SAFE DURING YOUR VISIT:
- Wear a face mask. Entry will not be allowed without one and it must be worm
at all times in compliance with Executive Order 157.

- Observe a distance of at least six feet from other patrons and library staff.

- Please use hand sanitizer, provided at the front door.

- Children are welcome, but please help them keep social distance from other patrons and library staff.
- Children also must wear a face mask unless under two years of age.

- Bandanas and scarves are acceptable face coverings. Hands, shirts, or other clothing are not
acceptable face coverings.

- We’ve missed our patrons and we’d love to catch up, but during this period, we ask you to please
keep your visit as short as reasonably possible.

- If you or someone in your family is sick or have any symptoms, please do not come to the
library. Should you show symptoms within 10 days of your visit, please inform the library.

Let’s all do our part to keep our community as healthy as possible!
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